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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Montville PZC will hold a public hearing on May 27, 2025 at 6 pm at Council Chambers, Montville 
Town Hall, 310 Norwich-New London Tpke, Uncasville, CT for the following applications: 25 SUB 3 
– Silver Falls Rd (001-007-00A), Montville, CT – Owner/Applicant: Daniela Gjergjaj for proposed 4-Lot 
Resubdivision. At this public hearing, persons may be heard & written communications will be received. 
Meeting materials are on the Town of Montville Website at https://www.townofmontville.org/form-
repository/25-sub-3-silver-falls-road-001-007-00a-4-lot-resubdivision/ Sara Lundy, Chairperson  
 
 
 
To be published in the New London Day on May 14 and May 21, 2025.  
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